Brothers, Sheila C

From: Timoney, David M

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 2:37 PM

To: Brothers, Sheila C

Cc: Early, Suanne; Patterson, Matt

Subject: RE: Changes to the 2014-2015 Academic Calendar
Hi Sheila,

Thank you. To answer your questions: yes, you can refer to this as a clerical adjustment to the dates during which
students cannot change majors. This will be only for the 14-15 calendar.

Thank you!

David

From: Timoney, David M

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 2:14 PM

To: Early, Suanne

Cc: Brothers, Sheila C; Patterson, Matt

Subject: Changes to the 2014-2015 Academic Calendar

Hi Suanne,
Per your request, we would like to take out the following entry in the 2014-2015 calendar:

October 21- Tuesday through Monday - Approved time period for
Nowv. 3 students to change academic majors (note: please
check with college for admission deadline)

And replace it with:

Ock: b Monday through Wednesday — Students are prchibited f£
November 26 changing academic majors

These changes are located on page 3 of the attached calendar. For past academic years, it appears that the
window that students are prohibited from changing academic majors was from a Monday through a
Wednesday. Please review, and let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

David

David M. Timoney

Associate Registrar for Communications
University of Kentucky

12C Funkhouser Building

Lexington, KY 40506-0054

Phone: 859-257-8724

Fax: 859-257-9200
davidtimoney@uky.edu

see blue.
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Our office strives to provide excellent customer service. We would appreciate you completing our survey via the
link below:




